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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 

committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 
stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: 

https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/  

  

The St Martins School Student Council, with support from S’Mart 
Community…presents   DISCO 2017  
 
Theme: “The 80s”, dress-up if you like. 
 
Get ready to dance the ’night’ away… 
 
On Friday August 25th, in the School Hall. 
 
Pay $5 Entry Fee at the door (please bring correct change, helps reduce queuing time) - if 
you have 3 or more students at St Martins, ‘3 or more for $10’ tickets will be available at the 
Office during the week before the Disco. Disco is for students attending St Martins School 
only. 
 
Before the Junior Disco, a $2 sausage sizzle will help fill up those hungry tummies, ready to 
dance! Free face painting at Junior Disco! 
 
Doors open 5.30, no earlier. The Junior Disco is for Years 0-4, from 5:30 – 7:00pm. There’s 
a quick clean up and re-set, then the Senior Disco for Years 5-8, is from 7:30 – 9:00pm. 
 
‘Glow in the dark’ sticks/rings etc, Snack food and ice blocks for sale, Polaroid photos too! 
Water free! Bring coins. Prices 50c - $3. 
 
For everyone’s safety, each child attending needs to be signed in and out of the Disco by 
his/her parent. If you’re sharing rides, please bring a parent-signed note to the Door People 
on the night. This process does mean queues, so come prepared. If wet, bring an umbrella!  
 
NB: Especially for the Junior Disco, parents are welcome and encouraged to stay, 
have a dance too. No entry charge for parents. 
 
And of course, the Disco can’t happen without parent/caregiver help! Reserve your spot 
now:   http://www.signupgenius.com/go/508094bafaa2aa7f85-stmartins          
 
[Also, with another group using the Hall from 7am on Aug 26th, it needs to be clean as a 
whistle before we leave on Disco night.] 



 
Working Bee – THIS SUNDAY!!

The next school working bee will be held on Sunday July 30
from 9am – 12pm. We will be doing a general tidy up with some painting 
jobs as well.  
 
 
Despicable Me 3 Fundraiser
 
A BIG thank you to all those that came to support our first Hoyts Cinema Fundraising
& Community event last term!!! It was super fun to have you
were snapped up so quickly we’ll try to book a bigger theatre for next
we raised over $500 which will go towards supporting our kids
School. 

 
S’Mart Touch  

By the numbers… 

 4000 $ raised for our school 

50 teams 

20 student refs, trained and developed

6 participating schools 

4th term 

1 Touch Canterbury affiliated 

Keep a look out for the flyers and a notice that will be coming home soon.

If you are keen to help out in anyway and
been in the past, come along to the next f

 

****If you’re keen to know what Smart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at 

THIS SUNDAY!! 

The next school working bee will be held on Sunday July 30th  
12pm. We will be doing a general tidy up with some painting  

Fundraiser 

A BIG thank you to all those that came to support our first Hoyts Cinema Fundraising
& Community event last term!!! It was super fun to have you all there and as all the
were snapped up so quickly we’ll try to book a bigger theatre for next time!  Thanks to you 
we raised over $500 which will go towards supporting our kids and teachers at St Martins 

 

student refs, trained and developed 

 

Keep a look out for the flyers and a notice that will be coming home soon. 

If you are keen to help out in anyway and make it the special community event that it has 
past, come along to the next fundraising meeting – dates to be finalis

 

 

 

If you’re keen to know what Smart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? *****

 

A BIG thank you to all those that came to support our first Hoyts Cinema Fundraising 
all there and as all the tickets 

time!  Thanks to you 
and teachers at St Martins 

 

 

make it the special community event that it has 
dates to be finalised. 

If you’re keen to know what Smart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
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